
Dear Friend, 

 AEPC had represented to the Ministry of Textiles for the continuation of 
the ROSL Rates prevalent prior to 30.06.2017 after Ministry of Textiles 
had announced the ROSL Rate of 0.39% w.e.f. 01.07.2017. 

 I am pleased to inform you that our request for the continuation of old 
ROSL Rates in the transition period [01.07.2017 – 30.09.2017] has been 
accepted and the corresponding notification from the Ministry of Finance 
is likely to be issued soon. 

 You are requested to take a note of this major change in the ROSL Rates. 

 With best regards 

Ashok G Rajani 

Chairman, AEPC 


